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Getting used to school buses

	

This week, local youngsters are going to be back on school buses, some for the first time. The local school boards hosted a Young

Rider Orientation Day last Saturday at various locations, including Humberview Secondary School in Bolton. With help from

parents, Liz Moody of Parkview Transit gave some youngsters instruction on what to do when getting off a bus, before helping

another batch of kids get on for a ride around the neighbourhood. Those students included Matteo Scarpa, 4, from Bolton and Aaron

Taylor, 3, of Valleywood.Photos by Bill Rea
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